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In opposition for SB1590.

Senate Bill 1589 was passed (twice) after many hours of expert testimony, common
sense testimony, and thoughtful concern of river users.

Wake Boats are a unique vessel, designed to make the biggest wakes possible.
However, they have no place on a narrow body of water such as the upper
Willamette River.

It is just not the right place for these boats.

Let these boats operate on more appropriate palces.

Please vote no on SB1589.



